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Follow-up on LA Hearing and Possible Interview on Wednesday, August 28th 

 

Dear Mr. Pineda: 

 

This is a follow-up to my fax dated August 15, 1996. 

 

First, I would like to advise you that because of limited time I regret that we will not be 

able to have you testify at the Review Board’s public hearing in Los Angeles on Tuesday, 

September 17, 1996.  We have several witnesses already scheduled and time is very short.  

Because we are familiar with the matter that you have raised, we can pursue the matter 

without your testimony being necessary.  Of course, you are welcome to attend the 

hearing. 

 

Second, I will be California next week and would like to arrange an interview with you.  

At that time, you could give me an update on what has occurred with this matter since your 

series of correspondence with the Board last year.  As I mentioned in my previous fax, 

Anne Buttimer, with whom you had contact left the Review Board staff late last year.  We 

would now like to follow-up with you. 

 

Third, I will be driving from Los Angeles to San Diego on Wednesday, August 28th and 

could meet you at a convenient location in Long Beach at approximately 10:00 a.m.  I 

could move that either earlier or later by one-half hour, but have appointments in San 

Diego later in the day.  If this date and time is convenient, and you are interested in sitting 

down to talk, please fax me a confirmation of the time, date and location.  As to location, I 

will let you decide on something like a restaurant or coffee shop; whatever is comfortable 

for you and relatively easy to find, as I am not familiar with the area.  An address of our 

meeting location and directions would be appreciated. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.  I look forward to hearing from 

you. 

  

Sincerely, 

 



Thomas E. Samoluk 


